Lund, Thomas

From: Knight, Trevor

Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2014 10:06 AM

To: licensing; Cnare, Lauren; Schauf, Mary
Subject: RE: New alcohol license applications

Police has no concerns.

From: licensing

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 3:44 PM

To: Cnare, Lauren; Knight, Trevor; Schauf, Mary
Subject: New alcohol license applications

Please find a link to the following new license application(s) for the 05/21/14 ALRC meeting

Metro Market
6010 Cottage Grove Rd
https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?1D=1743117&GUID=E89042CD-B429-4268-99FC-

9F592EC4F276&0ptions=ID| Text] &Search=33958

Thank you

Thomas Lund

Municipal Clerk 11

210 MLK JR BLVD

Room 103

Madison, W1 53703
608-266-4601
www.cityofmadison.com/clerk

"We exist to assist"”
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